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December 1, 2016 
 

Fiber Cut Caused Network Outages at Beaufort County Government 
 
Due to a fiber cut associated with a Hargray project on Boundary Street, Beaufort County offices lost network 

connectivity on Wednesday, November 30, causing interruptions in internet, email, telephony systems and 

other services. 

Hargray dispatched technicians onsite to initiate the repair process and restore services.  

The County regrets any inconvenience caused to the public.  
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